
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Deborah Aiken <DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/17/2018 10:52:00 AM
Subject: FW: 2018-5-10 Bryant LT USC_ Moore School of Business -Kelsey Farnham

Attachments: 2018-5-10 Bryant LT USC_ Moore School of Business -Kelsey Farnham.docx

Danny,
 
I apologize, I didn’t realize Deborah had already sent me the draft. Can you please review the draft and provide some 
input on making the letter more personal. I am forwarding Kelsey’s email to you too. Deborah’s phone number is 
803-734-0107
 
Deborah, Please work with Danny tomorrow to complete this letter.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Deborah Aiken 
 
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 3:39 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: 2018-5-10 Bryant LT USC_ Moore School of Business -Kelsey Farnham
 
Catherine, attached is the draft for the Kelsey Farnham draft for the Moore School of Business. I was unclear as to the 
extent of the relationship between the Lt.Gov and Mr. Farnham.
Please amend as you deem necessary. Thanks.
 
 
Thank You,
 
Deborah Aiken
Assistant to the Director of Legal aned Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-0107
 
 

mailto:Catherine%20McNicoll%20%3CCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
mailto:DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov

